
 

Happy Memorial Day 
There is a lot happening at Mountain Harbour as the busy season is upon us and we cherish the 
moments we spend with friends and family.  What a beautiful place we have to do just that and 
the Memorial Day Holiday weekend signals great weather as well as lots of activity at your Club.   
 
Friday May 28 signals the start of our bi-weekly Friday Night 9-hole Scrambles.  Very informal 
and open to golfers of all skill levels.  Foursomes will consist of an A, B, C, & D player and  
teams will try to shoot the lowest scores in a Scramble format.  Come join us and then talk   
about your triumphs or tragedies over a potluck meal provided by members on the patio.        
Sign up in the pro shop or call the Club if you are interested in playing.   
 

 
 
Memorial Day weekend is also the weekend when our pool is open 
for members of our Club and their guests.  As of this writing, we 
are awaiting the necessary County permitting giving us the ok to 
open.   
 
Our goal is to have our pool open on Friday, May 28.   
 
 

 
Monday May 31 the Golf Committee is having the Memorial Day Open.  This tournament will 
be a 2-person Scramble with the Pro Shop picking your partner (Blind Draw).   The entry fee of 
$25.00 per person covers your awards and hot dog or hamburger lunch after play.  Come out and 
celebrate this very important holiday with your fellow club members.   
 
As you can see there is a lot to do this time of year and we hope to see you at our Club.   
 
I would be remiss if I didn’t write about the significance of Memorial Day as a national holiday. 
Memorial Day, originally called Decoration Day, is a day of remembrance for those who have 
died in service of the United States of America.  In 1915, Moina Michael penned the famous 
poem that made wearing “Poppy Red” a symbol of Memorial Day.   
 
“We cherish too, the Poppy red That grows on fields where valor led; It seems to signal to the 
skies That blood of heroes never dies.”    


